
GAINING NEW KNOWLEDGE

Reception have been enjoying Not Now, Bernard.
Inspired by the book, the children used watercolours
to paint their own monsters. They thought of exciting
words to describe their creations. Today they drew
colourful monsters using chalk on the playground.
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GAINING NEW KNOWLEDGE
Years 3 and 4 have been exploring the work of
David Hockney, focusing on his water themed
paintings. We studied how light interacts with
water and the patterns it creates, we then
used laptops to produce our own digital water
art inspired by his style.

In PSHE Class 3 have been exploring positive
thinking, kindness and the importance of
sharing and embracing emotions. 

important basic first aid skills. The children explored how to spot danger,
comfort someone who is hurt, and apply a simple bandage. They even
practised their new skills on teddy bears.

In PSHE, Years 1 and 2 have been learning some
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This half term our Christian Value is Hope

Reception
Year

 1
Year 

2
Year 

3
Year

 4
Year

 5
Year

 6

Attendance 95% 73.3% 89.1% 96.7% 100% 97.5% 98%

Lates 2 4 4 1 0 6 3

We’re excited to announce that Daisy has won this year’s Christmas
card design competition with the Fund for Human Need! Her beautiful
design will be going to the printers soon and will be available to order

from August on their website.
A big well done to all the children who entered and special

congratulations to Azad, who was runner-up!

CHRISTIAN VALUE

ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY
EVERYDAY MATTERS

This Weeks Attendance 
This weeks whole school attendance is 94.4% 

WINNING CHRISTMAS CARD DESIGN



This week Ronnie and ...... had the opportunity to visit Wigan Warrior
where they met some of the players, took part  in engaging worshop
and leart more about the work that goes on behind the scenes from

the dedicated staff.  They represented the school brilliantly and it wa
fantastic, inspiring experience!

GAINING READING SUPER POWERS

Encourage your child to use the internet in family areas like the
living room.  Keeping screens in shared spaces helps you stay

involved in what your child is doing online and makes it easier to
spot anything inappropriate or upsetting.

E-Safety Point of the Week

Collective Worship

This week, Class 3 continued reading Street Child and explored the
character Grimy Nick. The children created fantastic Wanted Posters,

describing what he looks like, what he’s done wrong, where he was
last seen, what he might say, his known companions and tools and

even set a reward for his capture!

CHRISTIAN VALUE, FOOTBALL
 AND STAR AWARDS 

This week, the children have been exploring the meaning of Hope.
We discussed how we can be someone who holds hope for others,
reminding them that hope is never lost. The children thought about
people they hold hope for and how we can believe in others, even

when they find it hard to believe in themselves.



MESSAGES FROM THE OFFICE

HEADTEACHER  MESSAGE
We would like to warmly thank Miss Prendergast and Miss Hunter for all

their hard work during their final teaching practice with us. We wish
them all the best as they continue their teaching journeys! 

We also say Goodbye to Azad and Lara who are moving house to
Stevenage.  We wish them the best of luck in their new home.

Message from Robinwood Staff- It was a delight to have the children
from Burscough Bridge Methodist School  who tried every activity and
gave their all. They were so polite and well mannered they are a credit

to your school!

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Our School Values

Love Respect Hope Forgiveness Perseverance

We are still looking for adult volunteers to help at our Strawberry Tea
Party on Friday 11th July. If you're available and would like to get

involved, please contact the school office for more details.
We are also seeking raffle prizes for the event. If you, or someone you

know have connections with a business that may be willing to
donate a prize, we’d love to hear from you. 

Raffle tickets will be available to purchase from Monday, either with
cash from the school office or online via School Gateway.

We’ve got some fabulous prizes up for grabs!
The draw will take place during our Strawberry Tea Party. 

Arts and Crafts Club has now finished for the term.

Monday 23  June 9.30am - Children Mental
Health Worksop for all parents

rd

Wednesday 2  July - School Discond

Thursdsay 3  July - Burscough Priory
Transition Day

rd

Friday 4th July - Burscough Priory
Transition Day

Friday 11  July - Strawberry Tea Party
2pm -4.30pm

th


